Minutes & action items from Dec. 1 TRT Barrel integration meeting.
· Cable mockup: The cable mock up work is done. John is writing up reports. A report on HV cable length has already been distributed. Thermal sensor connector molding scheme is being worked out. Brig also suggested measuring cable weigh. This will be done for the section from the end of the cable tray to the end of the detector. 
· Drawings: Curt has made the modification for the interface and is finishing up the rest of the modifications. John is going ahead to process and send the contract to the manufacturer.  With the current schedule we are likely to have the manifold near end of Feb. to mid. March. The active/purging gas manifolds are 1 month behind the cooling manifold. 

· The cooling manifold is made in quadrants while active gas manifold is made in sectors. The purging gas is just individual tubes.
· Module status: 21 type 3 modules are installed. 4-5 more will be mounted the next few days. There are 9 modules in SR prep area (1 spare). We only need 3 more modules from 154 to finish the installation. Hopefully they will come by the end of next week. The last module tend to be the hardest. 

· The active gas fitting problem on 3.19 has been fixed by replacing the core of the fitting. It turned out that the gap between tension plate and HV plate at that corner for that module was too wide and sealing glue went down to the HV plate and plugged the gas fitting holes. There's no sign of glue getting into straw. 
· The progress file on the web has been updated.

· Outer cylinder: No work has been done yet on the outer cylinder modification and shielding. Pending on the module schedule, the earliest time outer cylinder can go on is probably sometime in Jan. However, we can also wait until before we need to mount the manifold. Pros and cons were discussed. If we are going to put on outer cylinder at a later time we should implement protection at the sides of the assembly rig so that modules don't get damaged. With type 3 modules installed, they are very close to the edges and can be easily bumped into. 

· Other items:

· No further work was done on fuses after Monday meeting. The plan is to continue monitoring the failure rate of the fuses in a weekly or bi-weekly frequency. 
